
You're Invited to a Fun Cooking Class! 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to invite you to a special cooking class as part of our corporate team-building 

event! 

Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: Culinary Institute of Our City, 123 Cook St, Foodtown 

Join us for an evening filled with culinary exploration, teamwork, and delicious food! No 

previous cooking experience is necessary; just bring your enthusiasm and a willingness to learn. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure your spot in this exciting event! 

We look forward to cooking up some great memories together! 

Best regards, 

The Organizing Committee 


